
Welcome To Our Newsletter

September is here, the longer days of summer are reaching an end and the beautiful colours of 
autumn will be visible very soon. We have had such a joyful time in our home recently and look 
forward to sharing all we have been up to...

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just let us know, or 
forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Deeside Care Home Team

Deeside Summer Party

We have enjoyed celebrating the end of summer with an afternoon of entertainment and a raffle 
to raise funds for our residents. It was a great afternoon with lots of prizes being won by residents 
and families alike. 

https://deesidecare.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4e2e1db4895979d837bbacfa6&id=a56d34310e&e=9ffe76f178


Library Visits

We have been supporting visits to the local library with residents getting to enjoy choosing a wide 
variety of reading materials. Of course, a stop-off at the local café for a cuppa and a fine piece 
was essential!



Delicious Treats

Our kitchen staff have been preparing a selection of confectionery which the residents thoroughly 
enjoy. Some of the ladies have been providing their own recipes for the chef to try out. 

We intend to host a Deeside Bake Off and we hope our families will also participate with some 
homemade entries!



 

Staff Pizza Lunch
Our staff enjoyed a pizza lunch as a treat 
to thank them all for their continued hard 
work, they are a great team here at 
Deeside.

What's Been Happening

August had a relaxed feeling, with happiness all around our home.



Deeside Choir
We have recently supported our Deeside Choir, the residents are enjoying finding their singing 
voices and we are working on a Christmas choral piece, which will be great. 

Special Celebrations

In August, Stanley celebrated his 
90th Birthday along with Helen 
who celebrated her fantastic 102 
years. Both our celebrants enjoyed 
a day of great celebrations with 
family and staff. A big happy 
birthday to you both, from all your 
family at Deeside. 


We also celebrated the wedding 
anniversary of Josie and Jim. 
Congratulations!

Deeside News



Anna Hoffmann commences as Home Manager in September and has been spending time in the 
home getting to know her residents, families and staff.

We have appointed a new Wellbeing Coordinator who will focus on ensuring all residents have a 
tailored experience within the home. Francis will be meeting all new residents and their families 
on admission to allow the team to develop plans of care and activities to be put in place.
 

Committee Meetings
We have commenced our Resident Committee Meeting chaired by the activity girls. This has 
been a great activity which allows the residents to suggest changes or activities they want within 
Deeside Care Home. 

Social Media

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews

Make sure to check out Deeside Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
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